
 

 

 

Tournaments at Deer Creek 
GENERAL: What You Need to Know 

 

• Our Clubhouse will remain closed during this time except for grab and go food and 

beverage, and washrooms. 

• All payments for group bookings and tournaments will be invoiced to the organizer 

who is responsible for paying the confirmed number of players. Group bookings and 

tournaments do not permit individual payment. 

• When at Deer Creek, RESPECT all fellow golfers by physical distancing and by not 

touching anything on the course besides your own belongings. 

• Anytime a customer approaches any of our staff members (golf operations employees, 

Food and beverage employees, Turf Maintenance employees) a mask MUST be worn. 

 

ARRIVAL: What You Need to Know 

• Tournament participants are asked to arrive no longer than 20 minutes prior to their 

scheduled tee time.  

• Power carts will be staged (unless specified otherwise) and cannot be taken to the 

parking lot to retrieve your belongings. 

• The self serve bag drop area is located on the South side of the building. Once you 

drop your clubs off, please proceed to the parking lot to park your vehicle. 

 

POWER CARTS: What You Need to Know 

• The Government of Ontario now mandates that anyone NOT from the same 

household to wear a mask while riding in the power cart. Deer Creek provides a single 

cart rider fee. Single riders must be prearranged prior to day of play and are based on 

availability. 

 

 

 



 

REGISTRATION: What You Need to Know 

• Registration tables will be provided by Deer Creek. Tournament representatives that 

are responsible for the registration table are required to always wear a mask and 

ensure that tournament participants are socially distanced when registering. 

VOLUNTEERS: What You Need to KNOW 

• All volunteers must follow all of Deer Creek Golf Clubs safety protocols. A mask must 

always be worn when approaching tournament participants and physical distancing 

must be maintained. 

 

During Play: What You Need to Know 

• Your safety and the safety of our staff is our priority. Always maintain a safe distance 

(2 Meters) from all playing partners. 

• Leave the pin in at all times. 

• No shaking of hands, high-fiving, or hugging is permitted. 

• If vendors are present on the golf course, they must abide by all Deer Creek Golf Clubs 

safety protocols and wear a mask at all times. If sampling of any food and beverage is 

present on the course, participants are required to wear a mask while approaching the 

vendor and the vendor representative is required to wear a mask and all other 

government mandated PPE. 

 

After Your Round: What You Need to Know 

• DO NOT LOITER IN THE PARKING LOT BEFORE OF AFTER YOUR ROUND AS SAFETY 

REMAINS OUR #1 PRIORITY. 

 

 

NO GATHERINGS AT ANYTIME ANYWEHRE ON DEER CREEK GOLF CLUB’S PROPERTY 

DEER CREEK GOLF AND BANQUET RESERVES THE RIGHT TO REMOVE ANYONE FROM OUR 

PROPERTY WITHOUT REFUND WHO DOES NOT FOLLOW OUR SAFETY PROTOCOLS. 


